
 

      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Saturday 22nd June & Sunday 23rd June  
Come and join the Norfolk Mathematics Team at the Castle 

Mall Shopping Centre – Norwich 
 



 


